From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: TeampNIL
Subject: FW: APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 26 August 2016 15:48:27

Further to the council submission of the Hearing Statement. Please see below the additional
comments received.

Regards
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500
————— Original Message-----
From: Jonty Boyce

Sent: 25 August 2016 21:08
To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject:

ref: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 -2015/1444/P
Dear Ms Walsh

As a local resident T would like to voice my strong objection to the appeal (by the developers)
against Camden Council's decision regarding the future of this site. There is absolutely no need for
more, relatively expensive, private housing in this part of North London. Sports facilities and/or a
park area would be the best use of the land, social housing would be the next best. If this appeal is
upheld it will be a "nail in the coffin”" of this great city of ours.

Yours sincerely

Jonty Boyce
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